
Sing! Sing! Sing! Sing!

All Saints Choir is Back!
Audition: Tuesday November 9th!

Choir is open for students in grades 3-8.

Choir Practice will be Tuesdays from 3-4 PM.  We will meet in the music room to warm up, and
then we will move to the lobby at 3:15 to sing.  Students will be picked up in front or returned to
aftercare at 4:00 PM.

This year the choir will be limited to 20 spots.  Please sign up for your audition by emailing Mrs.
Winters at Lwinters@allsaintsjupiter.org The first audition will be by group on Tuesday
November 9th 3:00 PM - 4:00 PM.

Additional opportunities to audition will be announced as more space becomes available.

Let’s get together and Make a Joyful Noise!
Please contact Mrs. Winters with any questions:
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